July 9, 2013

Revision #3 Comments

Staff understands and acknowledges the letter dated June 8, 2013 from Alliance Residential Builders for the removal of the solar panels from the clubhouse. However, the solar panels are part of the approved Green Building criteria for the clubhouse, and must be met prior to final Certificate of Occupancy Issuance of the entire project.
Natacha Josiah

Zoning Officer

